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      CONSTRUCTION UPDATE #38 
       Week of December 23, 2024 

Hi Everyone! 

Construction on Broadway is almost complete and the City would like to thank all of the businesses and residents 
of Placerville for their understanding and patience during this project and hope everyone has a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year.  

 

Current Period 

• There is no work planned for this week. 
• Last week the Contractor worked around the clock to wrap up the final major work operations on 

Schnell School Road by finishing the pipe lining installation, utility adjustment, asphalt patch paving 
and final pavement markings.  

Following Period 

• Day Work – Contractor will complete the final punch list items associated with the pipe lining which 
includes sealing the liner at the Wiltse manholes and performing the final video inspection of the 
liner.  This work is weather dependent.  

• Businesses near the project site and their access will remain open during all stages of construction. 
 

Important Information  

Traffic control measures will be in place to direct vehicles and pedestrians through the work areas, but there may 
be some minor delays. 

Contacts 

Dion Carr, Resident Engineer, Dewberry, (916) 276-4721, dcarr@dewberry.com  
Melissa McConnell, City Engineer, City of Placerville, (530) 642-5250, mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org  

Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns. 

mailto:dcarr@dewberry.com
mailto:mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org
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Broadway Striping and Pavement Markings (all photos) 
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